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Dear Dr. Reber, 

Prof. Bok has told me about the two 

found in your survey and that may be due 

da

to 

rk patches that you have 

ionized hydrogen. We in­

tend to photograph the t,ro fields with the 8-inch f/l Schmidt camera 

and with the Uppsala Schmidt telescope. As soon as I have any results 

will let you know. 

I am in charge of the organization of colloquia at Mt Stromlo. 

We would very mucg like to have you come here and talk to us about 

your work. Our colloquia are generally held on Tuesdays, between 3.15 p.m. 

and 4.30 p.m. The Observatory would, of course, take care of your 

travel expenses and your accomodation in Canberra. With regard to the 

ANZAAS Meeting in Sydney in the second half of August I would suggest 

any time in September or later as most suitable. However, if you plan 

to leave Australia before that time or if you find that an earlier 

date would suit you better, it will certainly suit us, too. Prof. Bok, 

Dr. Gascoigne, Dr. Rodgers and myself will be away during moat of June 

in connection with site-testing in Western Australia. 

I hope to hear from you soon. 

Very o;;;r"itA,~~v 
/Bengt Westerlund/ 


